
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
8th September 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You may already know that, as directed by Public Heath England (PHE), following JCVI 
guidance, the COVID-19 vaccination scheme has been extended to all pupils in SEND 
schools. 
 
The COVID-19 vaccination team will visit  
 

 Breakspeare School: Monday, 4th October 
 
The school staff will support the Immunisation Team during the day of the COVID-19 
vaccinations. 

 Your child will be observed 15 min after their vaccination by the Immunisation Team 

 The vaccination that will be administered is Pfizer. 
 
Please find attached information from the Immunisation team, which requires your actions 
regarding your consent. 
 
If you would need assistance with this matter, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office. 
 
Regards, 
 
Merja 
 
 


